TOWN OF BRISTOL
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS F Zb

11 Mt. Hope Avenue
Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

lel. 401-253-4100 Fax 401-254-1278
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MEMORANDUM o

TO: Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR
FROM: Christopher J. Parella

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS -
DATE: September 27, 2023
RE: Susan Proto, 245 Chestnut Street re — request no parking on the south side of

Chestnut Street adjacent to her mailbox

Mr. Administrator,

I would recommend that the Honorable Town Council deny this petition. | believe the petitioner
has other viable options and if approved, this would eliminate three (3) on street parking spaces
and also set a precedent for the several other residents in this location with RFD deliveries.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.
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